
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 5:18 PM 

To: Schatz, Ken; Benedict, Jennifer; Murphy, Reeva; Wisdom, Leslie; Holcombe, Rebecca 

Subject: Act 166 memos 

 

 
Hi Ken and Rebecca –  Can you please send me every memo related to Act 166 that has gone out to 
superintendents and/or providers starting with the June 2, 2015 memo from Holcombe? 
 
I want to make sure I have them all in one place.  
 
__________________ 
James Pepper 
Office of the Governor 
Director of Intergovernmental Affairs and Policy Advisor 
O:   (802) 828-6403 
C:    (802) 279-1086 
 


